
Whitwell Primary School 

Southfield Lane, Whitwell, nr Worksop. Notts S80 4NR 
 

 

 
Tel. 01909 720251  Head Teacher: Mrs S Tomlinson 
Fax: 01909 720251  Deputy Head Teacher: Mr T Stirling 
Email: info@whitwell.derbyshire.sch.uk  
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

 

11th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Further to my earlier letter, we can confirm parents ARE welcome to the Colour Run next Friday 19th September. 
The event will start at 2pm promptly and is due to finish at home time. 
 

Parents and guardians are invited to sit in the seating area provided, near the KS1 trim trail along the racetrack, (as 

we do for Sports day). The children will be sat in their classes. We ask for safety reasons, that NO parent/guardian 

goes over to see their child whilst they are sitting with their class.  
 

Children will need to come to school dressed in an old white t-shirt to fully enjoy the colourful experience. Please 
ensure your child wears comfortable shoes and clothes they don’t mind getting messy. Sunglasses will be provided 
by school to prevent paint getting into children’s eyes.  
 

Here is an estimated running order:   

2pm 
Y6 (Blue Whales) to start then … 

Y5 (Stingrays + Blue Sea Dragons) 

2.20pm EYFS (Nursery) + FS2 (Seahorse) 

Once completed, all EYFS will go inside the EYFS gated playground.  Parents can then collect the children from 

the gate. 

2.40pm Y3/4 (Sea Turtles + Narwhals) 

3pm Y1/2 stagger each of the 3 classes one at a time: (Jellyfish) (Sharks) (Octopus) 

3.15pm Finish 

3.20pm Home-time. Children will be dismissed by their class teacher from the field 

(Please note times are guidance only and may change on the day) 
 
Children must have permission to take part. Please ensure you have signed the waiver for the Colour Run on the 
earlier letter sent out on 4th Sept 2025. 
 
We hope this Colour Run will be a memorable and fun-filled experience for all involved, and we can’t wait to see the 
excitement on the day of the event! 

(Don’t forget a bin bag to sit on if you are in the car!) 

Kind Regards,   

Mrs Amy Plaister  (P.E. Co-ordinator) 


